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SUNDAY, JULY 7, 2019  

FOURTEENTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME  

 

WHEN APPLICABLE—please ensure that the following 

items are in your bulletin and/or are also ANNOUNCED.  

*For the city**For all parishes in THE 

DIOCESE. This will ensure that the same 

information is being heard across the 

diocese. THANK YOU 

ATTACHMENTS:  

 2019 Western Conference for Liturgy poster  

o Session Information 

o Schedule for Oct 25 to 26, 2019 

 2019 BC Sacred Music Symposium poster 

 Kamloops Employment opportunity  

 

TO RECEIVE ALL DIOCESAN NEWS DIRECTLY IN YOUR INBOX OR ON YOUR PHONE  

Email Teresa at reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca   “pgd”  514-900-0130 to join Flocknote – it is an 

email and text messaging tool created for churches, ministries, teams and other community organizations. 

It helps to communicate with the people by sending a simple text message. Please join us in keeping up 

with all the diocesan news.  
 

1. 

. The keynote speaker is Christina Ronzio, Director of the 

CCCB English-language office for liturgy and the sacraments of the National Office (NLO) 2019 

Western Conference for Liturgy will be held October 25- 26, 2019 in the Diocese of Nelson our Lady 

of Lourdes Parish West Kelowna, BC V4T 0A2.  

 

For registration and more details go to:  

https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/western-liturgical-conf-oct-25-26-2019/ 

 

2.  will be held from August 2-4, 2019 at Sts. Joachim & Ann 

Parish in Langley, BC. This year our keynote speaker will be Msgr. Andrew Wadsworth, Executive 

Director of ICEL. Registration for the 2019 BC Sacred Music Symposium is now open. Please see 

attached poster.  

 

3.  is excited to welcome CCBR activists Vanessa and Attila 

who will present two Pro Life Apologetics 101 workshops. 

 

Have you ever been asked hard pro-life questions like "What if a woman has been raped and becomes 

pregnant? Why should she have to carry this pregnancy to term?"  They will provide you with 

compassionate and convincing responses to questions like these. Vanessa and Attila will share 

Your peace will rest 

upon them.  

Luke 10.1-12,17-20 

mailto:reception@pgdiocese.bc.ca
https://www.pgdiocese.bc.ca/western-liturgical-conf-oct-25-26-2019/
https://bcsacredmusicsymposium.com/registration-information/
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experiences from their countless conversations with pro-choicers that have taken place on streets 

throughout Canada. In addition, they will provide you with the tools to help change hearts and minds 

about abortion.  

  

 WHERE:  St. Mary's, St. Eugene Room (1125 Freeman Street) 

 DATE:  July 17, 2019 

 TIME: 1:00 -3:00 PM and 5:30-7:30 PM 

 

RSVP: Although not required, but to have an idea of numbers; please email Attila at 

aramazon@hotmail.com. We hope to see many of you at one of the two workshops. 

 

4. Jasmin Sadiwa, Secretary to the Bishop has resigned effective July 11, 2019. 
 

She will pursue her studies in the field of Information Technology.   
 

We thank Jasmin for her service and contribution to the Bishop’s Office, the Pastoral Centre, to the 

priests of the diocese and to the Diocesan Church at large.   
 

We wish her all the best in her academic journey and future career. 

 

 

i. THE DIOCESE OF PRINCE GEORGE is seeking an Administrative Assistant to provide 

support in the Bishop’s office.  The successful candidate will work in a fast-paced and 

collaborative environment, supporting the work of the Bishop and his Vicar General; will 

possess excellent oral and written communication skills and be proficient in Microsoft Office; 

knowledge of video editing programs would be an asset.    

 

Excellent benefits package, including pension plan. 

 

Deadline to apply: the position will remain open until filled 

 

Please submit a résumé and cover letter with “Administrative Assistant” in the email subject 

line to: 

 

Very Reverend Rectorino M. Tolentino, Jr. 

Vicar General 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Prince George  

6500 Southridge Avenue 

Prince George, BC V2 N 5P9 

 

E-mail: vicargeneral@pgdiocese.bc.ca  

 

Thank you for your interest; only shortlisted candidates will be contacted. 

 

ii. CATHOLIC INDEPENDENT SCHOOLS- Prince George  

 Teacher Positions – Continuing and Limited Duration 

 

Details of these positions and application process can be found at: http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/ 

  

mailto:aramazon@hotmail.com
mailto:vicargeneral@pgdiocese.bc.ca
http://cispg.ca/cispg/careers/
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iii. DIOCESE OF KAMLOOPS IS SEEKING A FINANCIAL OFFICER  

The Roman Catholic Bishop of Kamloops is looking for an individual who will assist in the 

management of the temporal goods of the Diocese of Kamloops.  Please see attached ad for more 

details.  

6.  Just a reminder: – please let Martha Primus mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca 

know if you direct someone to complete a CRC online, there are few who are “unknown”.  Send in 

pledge forms as soon as possible. Reminder that all pledge forms and CRCs are to be filed and stored at 

the Pastoral Centre.  

 

7.   go to: https://www.campmorice.ca/index.php/camp-

dates/  to check out what’s happening and to register for this summer’s camps. 

 

8.  Next gathering will be Sunday, July 14, 2019 at Sacred Heart Cathedral. 

The gathering will start with praying of the Rosary in the church at 12:30 PM, followed by a potluck 

meal in the lower hall at 1:00 PM, then by sermon/talk/discussion at 2:00 PM.  

We welcome new faces and the return of those who have joined us before. It is a blessing to be together 

on this journey of faith.  
 

Please RSVP to unavocepg@gmail.com  and come whether you are able to RSVP or not!  Kindly bring 

a favourite dish to share. 
 

Una Voce Prince George is a local chapter of Una Voce International Federation.  This lay organization 

seeks to enrich and deepen liturgical practice and participation of the faithful by revisiting certain 

Sacred Traditions of our Catholic heritage.  The Una Voce choir, leads music ministry at the 11:00 AM 

cathedral Mass every second Sunday of the month.  

 

REGISTER TODAY FOR THE CAMP THAT WILL CHANGE YOUR LIFE. 

 

IGNITE BC:  Diocese of Prince George 

DATE:  August 25-30, 2019 

WHERE:  Camp Morice 

COST:  Regular Price: $350 until August 7 

 Late Fee: $390 after August 7 

REGISTER AT: https://f2f.ca/ignite/ 

Calling all young people all across BC going into Gr. 9 this fall, and all those 

graduating Gr. 12!  

IGNITE is a week long, retreat style camp geared towards: instilling in each and every young person a 

deep love for the Catholic faith, providing an opportunity to ENCOUNTER Jesus Christ in life-changing 

ways, and raising up amazing saints of holiness and boldness for this generation. 

mailto:mprimus@pgdiocese.bc.ca
https://www.campmorice.ca/index.php/camp-dates/
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